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Dear Members of the City Council,
I am personally aware of the impact of harassment and am legally bound to not discuss the 
details of my situation. Others in my community with whom I have spoken also have direct 
experience with this issue. The inability for so many to find sufficient support from city agencies 
or to reasonably defend themselves against aggressive and invasive harassment through ever- 
expanding means by landlords or their representatives is why I urge you to move this matter 
forward, with all the amendments, with all possible speed.

While I can not attend the May 8th meeting, I look forward to joining others in solidarity when 
the day arrives in support of the City Council's passing of this Ordinance. Thank you for your 
attention to this vital issue.

Sincerely,
Mark Maynard
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